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By Pat Stephens
The Board of  Directors of  the 

West Coke County Hospital 
District met in regular session July 
28, 2015.  President Mary Bessent 
called the meeting to order at 9:37 
and declared a quorum was 
present. Other Board members 
present were Sarah Green, Pat 
Stephens, Dessie Kendall, and Pat 
Carwile. Jessicca Cason, 
Administrator, was also present at 
the meeting. The invocation was 
given by Mary Bessent.  Minutes 
from the previous meeting were 
approved, and there were no 
absentees from that meeting.

The census count shows there 
are currently 33 residents in the 
facility, as of  the meeting date.

In the staffing update, there are 
openings for CNA’s. 

In the Administrator’s report, 
the annual State survey was 
completed July 22, with three low 
level deficiencies.  Life Safety 
inspection is still pending, as of  
meeting date.

Under capital projects, Harrison 
Roofing will begin roof  repairs in 
the near future. 

PointClickCare training began 
early June. Clinical and financial 
trainings and coaching continues 
until the go live dates.  Computers 
and kiosks have arrived with 
installation pending in early 
August.

Report on building 
maintenance: The broken window 
in the dining room has been 
replaced, and door knobs are 
being replaced with door handles 
as per life safety code. Repairs 
have been made to ensure water 
temperatures, as addressed in 
survey.

Accounts Receivable/
Collections were discussed, and an 
update was given to the Board. 
The financial statements were 
discussed and accepted. 

There will be a budget 
workshop August 19th. 

The Board went into Executive 
session at 12:00 noon, and 
returned to regular session at 

12:10PM.  No action was needed.
 Future agenda items were 
discussed, and the date of  the next 
Board meeting will be August 25, 
2015.  The public is invited and 
encouraged to attend.

The Dog Days of  summer are 
upon us. Looking at the August 
calendar, in addition to the regular 
activities, the SS Church of  Christ 
will be hosting the monthly 
birthday party on the 12th, at 
3:30. Those celebrating birthdays 
this month are Bonnie Roberts, 
Nadine Wilson, Eddie Everidge, 
Jim Skinner, Thomas Martin, and 
Valerie Taylor. On August 13th, at 
3:30, Ellen, from the San Angelo 
Symphony, will be entertaining 
residents and guests with her 
talents on the guitar.  On the 20th, 
at 2:30, rumors are that Elvis will 
be in the building…. entertaining 
in full regalia, with a wide 
selection of  songs from the 50’s 
and 60’s. Don’t miss it!!! Another 
event not to miss will occur at 
2:30, August 28, in the dining 
room of  the facility. Roger 
Alexander will be leading the 
monthly Sing-Along. Come and 
join the musical hilarity. 

So as August winds down, 
everyone hang in there! Hopefully, 
cooler days are just around the 
corner.
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RLISD -$3,565,106.77
BISD-$1,073,424.35

Originally established to fund 
and maintain hospitals in Robert 
Lee and Bronte.  Since these 
hospitals were closed, the funding 
has gone to the nursing homes in 
each city.  Taxpayers on the west 
side receive a small discount 
(approximately $3/day) if  they 
must be admitted to the nursing 
home.  Taxpayers on the east side 
are treated no differently than a 
resident of  another county if  they 
must be admitted to the nursing 
home.
2014 Taxes Levied
WCCHD-$1,039,875.39
ECCHD-$559,272.53


